
 

Message From the Mayor:                        

 

Spring is here and it’s time to get outside and enjoy the warmer weather. 

I’ve been enjoying my walks around town and getting to see everyone to 

catch up on what’s going on with each of you. 

Words can’t describe how great it has been to serve our town. I’m thankful for old friends and for the 

new friends I’ve met. Together, I am confident that we will continue to build a better and brighter 

Stoneville. The past 3 years working and growing alongside you have been such a pleasure. 

We have events scheduled here in town. Cruise-In, food trucks, Easter Egg Hunt at Stoneville Park, 

Senior Breakfast, and a couple of other events we are working on. If you see me, please stop and say 

hello! 

May God continue to bless each of you!                                                       

Mayor Kathy Stanley-Galvan 

 

Message from the Town Manager, Perry Webster: 

We are grateful and blessed to have survived the bitter cold of winter and are now experiencing the 

beauty of Spring. We have tipped the balance from longer nights to longer days. Days that we recover 

from the many hours spent indoors and begin to get out and enjoy all the comforts that the beauty of 

the season provides. We are hoping that along with the change of seasons, we can observe some 

positive changes in our community. We are working to provide our citizens and visitors of all ages the 

opportunity to enjoy our renovated park, new sporting events, and new businesses.  

In this edition of our newsletter, we will attempt to answer many questions and/or clear up any 

misconception in reference to issues we have been faced with in the past. However, if you have any 

questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call Town Hall and we will attempt to address all 

questions and concerns. If you have any ideas or recommendations that you feel will help us become a 

better community, please let us hear from you! We feel that a community that works together will 

ultimately become a better community. Please let us work together and have a wonderful, safe Spring 

and Summer season. 



 



 



Things to Remember 

• Water bills are mailed out on the 1st of each month. After 5:00pm on the 20th of the 

month, a 10% late fee will be charged. If the bill is not paid by 5:00pm on the 27th of the 

month, a $50.00 delinquent fee will be charged and water service will be disconnected.  

• Public works will collect brush and limbs from the roadside tentatively the 2nd week of 

the month, but they will not collect leaves and other clippings that are not in bags. Leaf 

collection is provided once a year by the Town of Stoneville. Please call the Town Hall 

when brush is put at the roadside to schedule a pickup.  

• We do realize that potholes have become an issue on 

certain town roads. Please call the Town Hall to report 

potholes so that repairs can be scheduled for the 2nd 

week of the month. 

• Waste Management will not pick up trash containers 

that are ‘contaminated’. Make sure the lid is closed and 

all items are inside the container.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please fill out the slip below if you would like to be put on our email list to receive 

newsletters and other information from the Town of Stoneville 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name:_____________________________________________________________ 

Service Address:_____________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:_____________________________________________________ 

Email:_____________________________________________________________ 



 

 

April Events  

• April 8: Easter Egg Hunt at Stoneville Memorial Park- 1:30pm 

• April 14: Food Truck Friday- Bearded BBQ- 3:00-7:00pm 

• April 15: Senior Breakfast at the Vera Holland Community Building-        

8:00-10:00am 

• April 17-21: Spring Clean Up Week 

• April 21: Cruise-In 

 

 

 

 

May Events 

• May 2: Town Council Meeting 7:00pm 

• May 6: Mental Health Awareness Festival-

Stoneville Memorial Park 11:00-8:00pm 

• May 19: Cruise In 

• May 20: Stoneville’s 1st Annual May Day 

Celebration 10:00am-9:00pm (for vendor 

information, please call the Town Hall) 

 

Please check our Facebook or Instagram page or the town website for local 

events and news! 
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